
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

10:00AM, AUGUST 8, 2015 

PORT ALBERNI ECHO CENTER 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will 

be held at the date and location as noted above, to receive representations from all 

persons who deem it in their interest to make representations regarding the 

following: 

 

1. Uchucklesaht Tribe Government Official Community Plan Act 

2. Uchucklesaht Tribe Government Zoning Act 

 

General Location:  Both the OCP and Zoning Act apply to ALL Uchucklesaht Tribe 

Government Treaty Settlement Lands 

 

The Public Hearing on the OCP and Zoning Act is to be held by the UTG Council.  

A copy of the Council resolution allowing the Public Hearing is available for public 

inspection, along with copies of the draft OCP and Zoning Act, as set out in this 

notice.   

 

Written submissions for or against the proposed OCP and Zoning Act can be read, 

or verbal submissions made, at the Public Hearing.  If you are unable to attend the 

Hearing, written submissions must be delivered to the Uchucklesaht Tribe 

Government, prior to 4:00pm on the day before the Hearing.  All written 

submissions are public information pursuant to the UTG Freedom of Information 

and Protection of Privacy Act.  Submissions may be delivered to: 

 

Uchucklesaht Tribe Government, PO Box 1118, Port Alberni, BC, V9Y 7L9, or 

by fax at 250-724-1806, or by email at monty.horton@uchucklesaht.ca, or by 

hand to the Port Alberni address below.  Please direct enquiries to the UTG 

Director of Lands and Environment, Monty Horton, 250-724-1832. 

 

The aforementioned proposed OCP and Zoning Act may be inspected until August 

8, 2015, at www.uchucklesaht.ca, and at the location and times below: 

 

Uchucklesaht Tribe Government office, 5323 River Road, Port Alberni, BC, 

between 8:30am to 4:30pm, Monday to Friday, closed statutory holidays. 

 

mailto:monty.horton@uchucklesaht.ca
http://www.uchucklesaht.ca/

